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Jason Schaeffer 
ESQwire.com PC 
1908 Route 70 East 
Cherry Hill, NJ 08003 

Dear Mr. Schaeffer: 

Thank you for your letter of 19 August 2014 regarding .music LLC's .MUSIC application and 
Community Priority Evaluation (CPE). We have posted your letter to the New gTLD 
correspondence page (http ://newgtlds. icann. org/en/prog ram-status/correspondence/schaeffer­
to-bew-et-al-19aug 14-en. pdf) . 

Please be advised that per the section 2.4.4 of the Applicant Guidebook, it is not appropriate 
to contact New gTLD Program evaluation panels regarding applications under review. All 
communication with the evaluators should go through !CANN. Although !CANN does not 
forward letters or comments to the CPE Panel, we have asked the Economist Intelligence Unit 
to review publicly avqilable portions of the application, application comments, 
correspondence, and objection determinations, and to perform additional research as 
necessary. 

Regarding your comments about the .music LL C's application {ID 1-959-51046), the CPE 
panel has finalized its evaluation of this application, and the final CPE report is available at: 
http://www. icann. org/sites/default/files/tlds/music/music-cpe-1-959-51046-en. pdf. 

Thank you for your interest in the New gTLD Program. Should you have any questions, please 
contact the New gTLD Customer Service Center at newgtld@icann.org . 

Sincerely, 

Christine A. Willett 
Vice President, GDD Operation 
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